
SLS DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL, MAUSAM VIHAR, DELHI 110051 

Session-2020-2021 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings!! We hope you and our students are keeping safe and healthy. 

The Session 2020-2021 is nearing its end. 

This session ending is going to be quite different as its beginning was!!  We stood strong and 

brave in the midst of a pandemic and watched keeping our hopes alive as the world tried to save 

lives, or find a cure or find a vaccine.  

 

Covid-19 forced us to make many changes since April 2020. We had school on-line, had virtual 

events and missed our friends. We evolved as better technocrats.  

  

It was re-assuring to see that unfazed by the circumstances, we all stood united in our endeavors 

to identify and maximize learning opportunities for our students. We have learnt to be more 

responsible, empathetic and safe.  

Its  time that we remember all the wonderful things that happened during the year------ a year 

filled with new learning experiences, many accomplishments in academics, sports, fine arts, 

music etc. 

   

As parents and guardians, you too deserve a big thanks as it was you who made your homes, a  

school for your children, despite being busy with your own work but still taking the time out and 

making effort to teach and support your kids. In this challenging period of virtual schooling, we 

deeply value and acknowledge your support in every way. 

Heartiest Congratulations! 

Now when examinations are over and we all are looking forward to another fruitful session with 

our kids, we request you to note the following: 

 

1. Book Sets- Date and time of availability will be messaged in class groups. 

Timings for book sets- 8.00 a.m to 12.30 p.m. Please follow social distancing protocol 

strictly. It is advisable that only one parent should come. Students also not to come 

along with parent. 
 

2. New session 2021-2022 for classes Pre Primary to VIII (i.e. students currently in Pre-

School to VII) commences from Monday, 5th April 2021. 

 

3. Uniform instills discipline in oneself.  They are an excellent way to reinforce a culture of 

oneness and also inculcate team spirit. School uniforms show that you are part of an 

organization and wearing it manifests “we are all in this together”. They also help a child 

cultivate loyalty and accountability. 

 

So in session 2021-22, all students should wear the school uniform daily even in 

online classes. 

 

4. Mode of classes will remain online, till further notification. 

 

5. There is NO elevator to SUCCESS; you have to take the STAIRS.  So come let’s 

climb the next stair to success and achieve our goals. 

 

Let’s be together and make a combined effort to create numerous enriching 

learning experiences and opportunities for our children encompassing  every aspect 

of holistic education system! 

With kind regards, 

 

PRINCIPAL. 
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